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Resolution in support of Students Impacted by the Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals 
(DACA) policy  

Whereas The Florida International University Faculty is committed to supporting ALL of our 
students regardless of their national origin or their immigration status; and,  

Whereas the President of the United States has indicated his intention to abolish the Deferred 
Action for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) policy; now, therefore,  

Be It Resolved that The Florida International University Faculty Senate endorses the  Carlos 
Alberto Costa Immigration and Human Rights Clinic as the location on campus where DACA 
members of the FIU community may seek confidential counseling, legal advice, and support; and,  

Be It Further Resolved that we strongly support President Mark Rosenberg in his decision to join 
the other 500 plus U.S. university presidents and higher education leaders who have signed a public 
statement urging that the DACA program be upheld, continued, and expanded. We see these as 
important measures the University can take to support and protect the at-risk members of our FIU 
Community. 

 

 


